

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to the Ripon Afterschool Program. We have a few changes this year. In order to keep costs down, RAP will only be open at Ripon Elementary in the mornings. We open at 6:00 a.m. All district students can attend at this site. Breakfast is also available at Ripon Elementary. Students will be able to ride a bus to their home school. Fees are posted on the school's websites.

Another exciting change is that we now have a space for a class at Colony Oak. We are pleased to have the option for Colony students to stay at their campus after school.

With the exception of Ripon EI, all the sites are limited to 35 spaces. Packets need to be turned in before July 19th to be included in the lottery drawing for spots at Colony Oak, Park View, Weston and Ripona. Children who did not get into their school site can attend Ripon Elementary. They will be put on a waiting list for any spots that open. Bussing is the responsibility of the parents. Please contact your school secretary for information.

Fees are due on the first day of each fee period. Parents have a 4-day grace period before a \$25.00 late charge is added. Fees are to be paid by Money Order or cash only. I cannot accept personal checks. Please save your receipts for your taxes. We do not supply a year end report of your payments.

I look forward to having your children in the program. If you have any questions or concerns you may call me at (209) 402-2958 or email me at ilegris@riponusd.net.

Thank You,

Punkin Legris